Commission on Homelessness for Volusia & Flagler Counties

Coordinated Entry Committee Meeting 
February 8, 2019, 1:00-2:30pm, United Way 

Meeting Minutes

Attendees:  Carolyn Dodge, Edward Davis, Jr., Deidra Murray, Laurie Clark, Liam Sweeney, Lyn Hawkins, Deidre Davis, Chris Thomas
VFCCH Staff:  Victoria Brown-Searle
Public Attendees: None 

	Agenda Items
	Discussion
	Decisions

	Prior Minutes 
	The Committee reviewed the minutes of December 14, 2018. 
	12.14.18 minutes were approved (Edward Davis, Jr., motion/Lyn Hawkins, seconded, motion carried)

	Coordinated Entry Assessment Recommendations
	 The Committee discussed the results of the Coordinated Entry Self Assessments. The Committee agreed that the following recommendations will be presented at the next CoH Board Meeting: 
1. Marketing (Education)
2. 211 Coordination (Operations)
3. Benchmarks (Reporting)
	The Committee will present recommendations to the Board on 2.22.18

	Coordinated Entry Quarterly Report 
	Lyn Hawkins presented the CE Quarterly Report. 
	N/A

	Other Items Not on the Agenda 
	Ray Salazar informed the Committee he will be resigning at the end of the month. 
	N/A

	Public Comments
	There were not public Comments
	N/A

	Proposed Next Meeting:  TBD
	N/A
	April 12, 2019, 1:00 p.m.
Location: TDB



_________________________________________

Ray Salazar, Coordinated Entry Committee Chair
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